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April 26, 2021 

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Tanowa Troupe 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Re: SOPEC, Case No.14-0936-EL-GAG – Use of fictitious name 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

Southeast Ohio Public Energy Council (“SOPEC”) is submitting this letter to notify the

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio of SOPEC’s use of a fictitious name. SOPEC will do business 
as “Sustainable Ohio Public Energy Council” as a governmental aggregator in Ohio.  SOPEC has 
registered the fictitious name “Sustainable Ohio Public Energy Council” with the Ohio Secretary

of State. SOPEC’s legal name continues to be Southeast Ohio Public Energy Council.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

Devin D. Parram 
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